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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

07/05/2022  11:00:412022/0846/L OBJ Craig Duncan As this is a listed building and no public documents have been made available, I would like to suggest 

rejecting this application until they are made publicly available.

Having checked the address on google maps (the only option publicly available) the mentioned roof terrace 

does not seem visible from the front - this calls into question whether this proposal is partly for the creation of 

a new roof terrace (?) - which would be entirely unsuitable and objectionable  for this building.
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